
(SSAC) support and a Milo@Home program for special needs students.

The board is also working on ways to conduct some face-to-face learning during the
last two weeks of August, pending public health approvals. This includes initiatives
like Welcome to Kindergarten/School’s Cool, summer transition for special
education program students, and a French Immersion program for Grades 2 to 5.

Pandemic results in bounty of summer learning options https://www.mykawartha.com/news-story/10020537-pandemic-results-in...
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